
SPROTT FOUNDATION DONATES $1 MILLION DOLLARS TO 

HUNTSVILLE HOSPITAL 

Huntsville, ON (August 23, 2018) - The Huntsville Hospital Foundation today announced the 

transformative gift of $1 million dollars from the Sprott Foundation.  This represents one of the 

largest gifts ever received by the hospital and will be invested in urgent care and advanced 

medicine to ensure continued outstanding healthcare in Huntsville and surrounding areas. 

Community leaders and seasonal residents Eric and Vizma Sprott have long been known for 

their generous support of health care in Ottawa and Toronto.  This gift will have an equally 

substantial impact on healthcare in Muskoka.  “Eric and I love being on the lake and being part 

of this wonderful community. It is our great pleasure to be able to make this donation to the 

Hospital,” said Vizma Sprott.   

Like so many seasonal residents, the Sprotts, their children and grandchildren, have had to visit 

the hospital.  “We have had occasion to use the hospital and we’re grateful it is there, especially 

as we spend more time in this community.  We wanted to know what we could do to help,” said 

Eric Sprott. 

“The staff and physicians at the hospital were honoured and humbled that the Sprotts chose to 

make an investment into urgent equipment needs at Huntsville Hospital,” said Katherine Craine, 

Executive Director of the Foundation.  “This gift is a wonderful addition to the momentum we are 

experiencing, and the support we are seeing from both local and seasonal residents as well as 

local businesses that are getting behind the hospital and its capital needs. Our fundraising 

continues to grow and we are grateful for the support”.  

The Sprotts hope their gift will inspire others to give generously to the hospital.  The hospital 

needs up to $3 million dollars per year to buy new equipment and upgrade technology not 

funded by the government.  The 2017-2018 annual report for the Foundation will be available in 

the coming weeks. 

(30) 

 
About the Sprott Foundation:  Since 1988, the Sprott Foundation has distributed millions of 
dollars to worthy causes across Canada and around the world.  In 2012, they made a $25 
million donation to University Health Network’s Department of surgery.  Other major 
contributions include the Sprott Business School at Carleton University, and a $7 million 
investment in stem cell research in Ottawa.  
 
 
About the Huntsville Hospital Foundation: 
 
Huntsville Hospital Foundation is a fundraising organization dedicated to improving health 
care services for the residents of Muskoka and East Parry Sound. A registered charity since 
1984, its mandate is to provide ongoing capital and education resources for Huntsville 



District Memorial Hospital to ensure health care for life, here. Find out more about the 
Foundation by visiting www.huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca.  
 
 
 
 
 
About Muskoka Algonquin Healthcare: 
 
Muskoka Algonquin Healthcare (MAHC) is a multi-site health care organization providing 
acute care services at the Huntsville District Memorial Hospital and South Muskoka 
Memorial Hospital in Bracebridge. Find out more about MAHC by visiting www.mahc.ca 
 
For more information or to arrange an interview, please contact:  
Katherine Craine, Executive Director 
Huntsville Hospital Foundation  
705-571-2842; katherine.craine@mahc.ca 
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